From: Geoff Mossemenear [mailto:Geoff.Mossemenear@northsydney.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2015 1:55 PM

To: Natasha Harras

Subject: RE: MP 09_0187 MOD 4 - Notification of section 75W modification to mixed use
development at 6-16 Atchison St, St Leonards

Hi Natasha

The Section 75W application seeking to add stratum subdivision to the approved development (to
create 3 stratum lots) would normally be a separate DA as it is a normal follow on with the building
to allow separate strata plans for each of the stratum lots. You are advised that Council has no
objection and does not wish to make a submission.

Geoff Mossemenear
Executive Planner
City Strategy

North Sydney Council
9936 8100



